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Deputy Auditor General reports on government’s financial reporting practices

VICTORIA—Today, in a report entitled Seeking Best Practices in Financial Reporting: Report on the Province’s 2005/06 Public Accounts, Deputy Auditor General Errol Price comments on government’s financial statement accounting and reporting practices, and the significant issues and findings arising from the audit of the Summary Financial Statements for 2005/06, which are included in the Public Accounts of the Province.  

According to Mr. Price, “The financial statement discussion and analysis section of the Public Accounts is more comprehensive than in prior years, and a number of improvements have also been made to the disclosure of interest and investments”.
 
“We are generally pleased with the progress government has made over the years towards best practices in financial reporting”, said Mr. Price.  “This progress has continued despite many new accounting standards coming into effect and an increase in the complexity of some transactions that government has entered into where the accounting rules are not always clear cut.”

The report discusses future changes in accounting standards, and what this may mean for how government reports on its financial performance.  As well, it includes a number of recommendations to government on how it can continue improving its financial accounting and reporting.  
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